
 

 

 

 

 

WEST HAMPSHIRE CENTRE - FOCUS 
Committee meeting held on 10 January 2023  

via ‘Skype’ 

• The minutes of December meeting were approved by the committee. 

• Matters carried forward from previous meetings include: 

o Fire Extinguishers 

o Rally payments using Stripes 

o Communications using Mail Chimp 

It was a short interval since the previous meeting, taken up with Christmas 

and New Year celebrations and holidays. 

• Come and Join Us - There are still four 2023 rallies that require rally 

officers (please contact our Rally Secretary or any other committee 

member if you are interested). 

• Refunds for ralliers unable to attend the New Year Rally due to illness were 

discussed. 

• Renewing the whampshirecc domain name was discussed and agreed. 

• End of year Accounts are being prepared for submission to our auditor at 

the end of January. 

• December Newsletter is published and available. 

• We are using a new plaque supplier this year (5 valley signs) and we are 

very pleased with the quality of the plaques, however, we are looking at 

placing a current order form on the Web in the Rally Officers section. 

• Our face book page was discussed, following requests from other 

center’s/non-members to join, and the committee confirmed that it should 

remain a ‘closed to membership only’ facility – so please remember to 

keep your West Hampshire membership up to date. 

• ROOF preparation and responsibilities were discussed in readiness for 

Sunday 15th January meeting. 

• Phase 2 of our website implementation is training for some Committee 

members to enable changes and adjustments to be timely and to aid the 

development of our communications by up-loading current information. 
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